
RAIDERROOMS 

 

Spring/Summer Renovations 

Four more rooms are slated for renovation during the spring and summer break! Holden 006, 075 will be renovated starting in 

the spring and continuing in summer. Chemistry 107 and English Philosophy 001will be renovated starting in the summer. All 

rooms will be receiving a some cosmetic and technological updates. We’ll share more details as the project continues! 
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Contact Us 

806) 742-5365 

operations.raiderrooms@ttu.edu 

Cybersecurity: Basic Checklist 

CTS wants to share some basic steps you can take to start 
protecting yourself from cyber threats: 

 Create and use strong, unique passwords 

 Install anti-malware/anti-virus software on your com-
puters and devices 

 Update operating systems, anti-malware/anti-virus 
software, application software, and mobile apps 

 Use screen locks and passcodes on your devices 

 Back up your content 

 Think before you click! 

Coming Soon 

Classroom Technology Tips 

More Raider Room News 

Raider Room Survey 

Tell us how we’re doing! Please fill out of our survey, if you have not already. Your opinion of these spaces is valuable to us 
and will be used to help us improve on current and future Raider Rooms. The survey closes on April 20th, so get your respons-
es in before then!  

https://ttuoperations.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0d1nQO5TCqnTNT7  
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